ltem 7 Attachment A

From: Rick Anderson <randerson@sweepingcorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 3:25 PM

Cc Rick Anderson

Subject: Extension

It was a pleasure speaking with you the other day. SCA/Cleanstreet is requesting a 1 year extension to the street
sweeping contract with the City of Calabasas. In addition, we are requesting an adjustment to our rate of
compensation by the prior 12 month CPI, which is 8.6%.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or comments.

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing our excellent working relationship for years to
come.

Thank you,

Rick Anderson

Director of Business Development

Sweeping Corp. of America

1937 W 169t Street | Gardena, CA 90247

Office: 310.800.225.7316 x 108 | Direct: 310.740.1601
randerson@sweepingcorp.com
WWW.SWEepingecorp.com

SC/A

Sweeping Corp of America
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